

To All Parents

Friday 3 July 2020

Dear Parents

Manor Bake-off 2020

I received 30 Manor Bake-off entries and they were all so varied and imaginative making my job of judging, that much harder! It was wonderful to see and hear about what inspired your entries this year and then to see how you transformed these ideas into a cake; truly amazing and I congratulate you all, but a winner there must be!

This year's winner (winners!) are Zoe and Amy P (Year 3 and 2 respectively). Their power point presentation is on the Pupils' Pages on the website – please do take a look and see what inspired their amazing 'woodland' cake. Congratulations girls, it really is an amazing looking cake and a brilliant presentation.

There are 2 runners-up and they are Hattie L (Year 4) and Poppy G (Year 3). Their cakes and presentations are also on the Pupils' Pages.

There will be House merit points awarded next term to all those that entered and some prizes for the winners and runners-up.

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and continue to enjoy baking and cooking, creating magical family memories and sharing food with friends.

Very best wishes

Catherine Duff
Head of Food and Nutrition